
 

 

Chair, Finance Committee 

17 August 2018 

 

Dear Chair 

Public Services Ombudsman (Wales) Bill – timetable for consideration 

Thank you for the letter dated 12 July about the revised timetable for 

consideration of the Public Services Ombudsman (Wales) Bill, following the 

agreement of the financial resolution.  

The letter proposed a deadline of 1 February 2019 for Stage 2 proceedings. 

I am writing to inform you that due to the availability of the Cabinet Secretary for 

Finance, the Committee will require a revision to this proposed deadline. We 

intend to hold Stage 2 proceedings on 31 January 2019, and therefore suggest 

that the deadline is moved to 8 February 2019. We appreciate this is likely to have 

a small impact on the subsequent deadlines for Stages 3 and 4.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 



 

 

John Griffiths AM 

Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 

 


